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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:18 PM
To: 'Gilbert CortezSr'
Subject: RE: FP&L Rate Increase

Good afternoon Mr. Cortez, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Gilbert CortezSr [mailto:gilbertcortez-21@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FP&L Rate Increase 
 
Please advised that as a retired person living in Port Saint Lucie having a rate increase without any new changes, but 
only to give the rich is very much not welcomed. You should keep in mind that when you retire you income will become 
fixed and be lucky to get an increase when the government decides to give you an increase. I say no increase unless you 
can protect us retirees on fixed income.  
Gilbert D. Cortez, Sr. 
1256 SW Curry Street 
Port Saint Lucie, Fl 34983 
Docket# 160021-E1 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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